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November 9, 2018 
 

RE:  PRSD Community Consultations 
 
Prairie Rose School Division’s Board of Trustees has scheduled three community consultations 
for parents/guardians, parent councils, students, community and business members, and 
municipalities for late November and early December 2018.  These community consultations 
will provide valuable information to the Board of Trustees when setting future educational and 
budgetary priorities for Prairie Rose School Division. 
 
The November/December 2018 community consultation schedule has been set as follows: 
 

 Wednesday, November 28, 2018, at Miami School (7:00 p.m.) 

 Wednesday, December 5, 2018, at St. Francois Xavier School (7:00 p.m.) 

 Wednesday, December 12, 2018, at St. Laurent School (7:00 p.m.) 

The evening’s format will include a short presentation followed by small group discussions on 
key questions that are relative to the education of our students and to upcoming 2019-2020 
budget discussions and decisions.  The discussion groups will be structured to assure a cross-
section of stakeholder representatives.   We anticipate that these meetings will be 
approximately 1½ - 2 hours in length. 
 
The Board of Trustees encourages all interested stakeholders to accept this open invitation to 
attend any one of the three scheduled community consultations and to share your opinions and 
ideas with them.  
 
If you require more information about these consultation sessions, please contact me at 1-204-
745-2003 or by email at tosiowy@prsdmb.ca. 
 
   
Respectfully yours, 
 
 
Mr. Terry M.J. Osiowy 
Superintendent/CEO 
Prairie Rose School Division 
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